
From: Alan Kirschbaum  
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 4:32 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: ZBLA-22-0021 Support for proposed zoning amendment 

I am writing in support of the proposed zoning amendment that would permit the establishment of a special school for 
children with autism at the existing Playlearn School noted in the application.  Permitting the current school to offer 
specialized programming and support for children with autism would support their development and enable them to 
attain their potential and contribute to our community. 

Regards  

 Alan Kirschbaum. 
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